
Let's Bring Christmas Cheer to Foreman 

This year will be a very different Christmas time for all of us. Many 
things will be different than previous years due to the coronavirus. 
For this reason it is more important than ever before to try to bring as 

much fun, joy, cheer, and happiness wherever we can. 

Due to the growing number of covid cases in our community and the 

great possibility of more to come, Foreman has decided to forgo our 

normal Christmas time celebrations. We plan to have a DRIVE BY

PARADE, so we can bring the parade to YOU!!! We hope this brings a 

little Christmas cheer to our citizens, bringing fun and safety to 

everyone. This is the only planned activity we will be doing. 

Please join us in the parade in your car, truck, golf cart, 4-wheeler, 

float, ATV, horse, etc. You can decorate it for Christmas or just be in 

the lineup without decorating it. We will be driving through the city 

streets bringing the parade to those who choose to just watch. 

The parade is scheduled for Saturday, December 5, 2020. We will line 

up at the Foreman Recreation Park on Hwy 41 at 3:45. The parade will 

begin at 4:15. Officer Dixon will be the lead car, and we will follow him. 

We are also anticipating a very special appearance from someone from 

the North Pole to join the parade. He hopes to see all the good little 

boys and girls on the parade route. Please stay within your family unit 

for your safety as well as others near you. 




